
Election Certification
May 19, 2021

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to confirm that the results for the HPA “Spring 2021 Board of Directors”

election have been validated by Election Runner.

The results are as follows:

Sincerely,

Sean Stewart

Founder & CEO, Election Runner

sean@electionrunner.com
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